New Officers in the APO
Secretariat
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Mr. Norimasa Matsuyama

Mr. Norimasa Matsuyama is the new
Administration and Finance Officer in the APO
Secretariat, replacing Mr. Naoto Yamamoto who has
moved over to the Research and Planning Dept. as
Program Officer.

Mr. Matsuyama came on board on 21 January
2002. Prior to joining the APO, he held several posi-
tions in the private sector, including senior manager
of AMS Japan Corporation, Tokyo; manager of
Arthur Anderson, Tokyo; and Chief Financial
Officer of Kumagai Gumi's subsidiary in Australia.
He received a BA degree in Foreign Studies from
Sophia University, Tokyo. He is also a Certified
Public Accountant and a member of the American
Institute of Certified Public Accountants.

Mr. Matsuyama is married with two daughters.

Mr. Satoshi Okada

Mr. Satoshi Okada joined the APO Secretariat as
Program Officer in the Information and Public
Relations Department on 1 February 2002. Just
before this, he was serving as the Public Information
Officer of the UNHCR regional office for Japan and
the Republic of Korea in Tokyo. He has also worked
as a staff writer for the Asahi Weekly and Asahi
Evening News.

Mr. Okada received his Master of Science degree
in Journalism from the Graduate School of
Journalism, Columbia University, NY, USA.

Mr. Okada is single.
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